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March 8, 2024

RE: PRINCE EDWARD DISTIRICT WI ART & CRAFT SALE

With regards to last week's article "End of Era, PEDWI Art & Craft Sale,
the PEDWI president Kim de Bruin would like to make the following
statement:

Any Art & Craft Sale including the "Picton Art & Craft Sale " which may be
created by an individual WI branch in conjunction with another community
group or on their own has no affiliation with the event known as the
PEDWI Art & Craft Sale nor have the PEDWI given permission to any
group to use any of the PEDWI Art & Craft Sale property due to privacy
issues.

We do wish our WI branches or anyone who chooses to take on a worthy
event such as their own Art & Craft Sale all the best in their endeavours.

Kim de Bruin
President of
PEDWI



